
Bill Boyle
Via Email: sjrnews@frontiernet.net

Please publish the following Public Notice in the May 31, 2023 editions of the San Juan Record:

Public Notice
The Blanding City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 6, 2023 at 7 P.M. to
discuss and allow public comment regarding the proposed FY 2023-2024 General Fund and
Enterprise Budgets. Said hearing will be held in the Council Room at 50 West 100 South. A
copy of the proposed budget is available for review at the Blanding City Office, 50 West 100
South. Email comments may be sent in advance to cityoffice@blanding-ut.gov.

David S. Johnson, MPA
City Manager

Thank You,

David S. Johnson, MPA
City Manager
Blanding City
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